
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2023 11:18 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2023-0195

-- Name --
Caroline  Benyes

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
Families and businesses are struggling. All these structures and raises imply that the wealthy corporate minority are
being raised from us paying. My father used to say: who needs all that money. Take a cut and  grow the middle and
lower classes you will see less payment defaults. I oppose this hike as it will hurt society at small and large. I am 62
and older, more alert than a lot of younger people. Please with these hikes you will cut your noses in spite of your
faces.


